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P. 0. Box 968
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504-0963
Dear Mr, Breese:
Mursuant to our telephone conversation on February 25, 1982,
please find enclosed two revised copies of the Tailings Structure
Failure Contingency Plan.
Should the plan be acceptablie to your agency, then it will be in-
corporated into Appendix C.i of the Environmental Report which
UNC submitted with the NECR Mill License renewal.
In addition, two copies of corrections to the MILDOS are also
enclosed.
If you have any questions please feel free to contact me.
sincerely, . pa
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